
June 12,2007 
Overnight Delivery 210 N. Park Ave. 

Winter Park, FL 
32789 Florida Public Service Commission 

Division of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 P.O. Drawer 200 

Winter Park, FL 
32790-0200 ATTN: Ann Cole 

RE: One Voice Communications, Inc. 
Docket No. 070281-TX Tel: 407-740-8575 

Fax: 407-740-061 3 

t m i @ t m i n c , c 0 m Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please accept this letter as follow-up to our discussion regarding the confidential nature of the 
financial statements provided in the application for competitive local exchange service on behalf 
of One Voice Communications, Inc., in the above-mentioned docket. Confidentiality was not 
originally requested. However, the company now does request that its financials, as a private 
corporation, be treated from this point forward, as confidential and expressly requests that its 
financial statements not be posted on the Commission's website as part of the application, nor 
provided to any party requesting a copy of the application. The company understands that this 
request is not retroactive. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, filed stamped, the extra copy of this letter 
in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

Any questions you may have regarding this application may be addressed to me at the above 
address, by calling (407) 740-3005 or via email to mbyrnes@tminc.com. Thank you for your 

CMP ,I assistance. 

Sincerely, COM --. 
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